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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Whole Class 

Class 2 
Whole Class 

Class 3 
Noah & Asiyah 

Class 4 
Glory & Jack 

Class 5 
Abdulazeez & Dotty 

Class 6 
Zofia & Theo 

Nursery 
 Korkor & Savannah 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Lena 

Class 2 
Alivia 

Class 3 
Ellison 

Class 4 
Leo 

Class 5 
Evie 

Class 6 
Jaxon 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 7th February 2025 

On Tuesday Classes 1 & 2 visited Shrewsbury Museum to learn more about 
the Great Fire of London. They also enjoyed a walk around Shrewsbury 
to look at some of the timber-framed buildings to help understand 
why the fire spread so quickly.  
 

It was fantastic to see so many children in school with ‘Walk to School’ badges. Badges 
will be given out each month to children who are walking to school. If you do need to 
drive, then please try parking a little further away from school and walking the last 
part. This will still count as walking to school.  
 

We are really pleased that so many children are reading at home. Today we 
have given Reading Wristbands to every school child who has read at least 
once in the last week. There will be other ‘prizes’ next half term! 

Next week’s 
word…. 

 

lie 

Attendance 
Whole School - 92.21% 
Class 1 - 98.41% 
Class 2 - 90.71% 
Class 3 - 87.32% 
Class 4 - 91.10% 
Class 5 - 90.87% 
Class 6 - 93.33% 
 

Lates = 14 

Lost Learning =   

3 hours 

Early Bird = Class 4 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the 
office. Please come to the main front 

door for Breakfast Club. 

8:30 - 11:30  

Friday  
in the 

Children’s 
Centre  

          Times Of The Day 
 School  
 8:40 - doors open (close at 8:45) 
 3:10 - end of the day 
 

 Nursery 
 8:40 - morning session doors open (close at 8:50) 
 11:30 - doors open (end of morning session 11:40) 
 

 12:30 - afternoon session doors open (close at 12:40) 
 3:20 - doors open (end of afternoon session 3:30) 
 

If your child is late then please come to the office and 
a member of staff will take them to class.  

Need help with housing, fuel costs, landlords or the cost of living? 
Telford & Wrekin Council offer lots of support for residents. 
You can find links to helpful information on our website on 

the ‘Help & Support’ page in the ‘Parents’ section.  

Please remember that 
children should not be left 

on their own on the 

playground before school.  

February Half Term 

Last day of school and nursery 

Friday 14th February.  
Back to school and nursery  

Tuesday 25th February.  

Don’t forget - Please 

return slips and money 

for next terms After 

School Clubs by the12th 

February.  
Please ensure all slips and 

money are taken to the school 
office. Please do not put it in 
your child’s bag 
as it could get 

lost or forgotten.  

 

Please check your 

child’s hair regularly 

for headlice 


